We are out of state this Thursday. Your points regarding remote camping in Taylor,
etc. as well as your final point of forest management strike the closest to our home
literally and figuratively.

We have had recent conversations with the Gunnison NFS and are realizing the
randomness of their harvesting plan. It seems to be driven by letter writing campaigns
and harvesters. The health of the forest seemed to be the 3rd priority. Please drive
home the point to keep forest health as a primary concern for all of us.

Also, the people who camp "off-grid" in the Taylor Park area are ruining areas of the
Park. I have no interest in going back to the Texas Creek area because of all the
human waste (biological) found along the creekside. I don't want the entire Park to be
like this. Forest service patrols in this area would help stop/control these '
" people. Volunteers cleaning up afterward is not the best use of resources.

We wish we could attend this meeting. We find the issues you list in this notice to be
very important to us. I hope you can speak well for us.

Tim and Sheri Murphy
tsmurphy@centurylink.net



